
** Lesson plans may deviate from day to day, as they are listed, due to pertinent conversation that may arise and/or 

additional attention that may be afforded to certain subjects.  ** 

 MONDAY-1/8 TUESDAY-1/9 WEDNESDAY-1/10 THURSDAY-1/11 FRIDAY-1/12 
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Assignments Due: Assignments Due: Assignments Due: Assignments Due: Assignments Due: 

          

 
 
Today's Lesson: Today's Lesson: Today's Lesson: Today's Lesson: Today's Lesson: 

 

   
 
  

 
Essential Questions: 
What were some 
key plank issues of 
the candidates 
involved in the 1912 
election? 
 
What was the end 
result of the election 
of 1912? 
 
Understand how 
and why the 
Republican party 
split and ultimately 
sealed their own 
fate in the election 
of 1912: 

• Conclude 
22.6 
material 

• (Select) 
22.6 
Alternative 
Activity ?s, 
as time 
permits 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Homework: 

Essential Questions: 
What did TR believe 
was the responsibility 
of the United States 
in relation to foreign 
nations? 
 
What was the duty 
required of the US 
federal government 
to the people of the 
United States? 
 
Understand the 
multitude of changes 
that came under the 
leadership of our 
three progressive 
presidents: 

• Ch. 22 
Review 
Worksheet 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Homework: 

Essential Questions: 
How well did our 
progressive era 
presidents do in 
handling foreign 
affairs? 
 
How did our 
progressive era 
presidents due in 
regard to creating a 
more democratic 
society within the 
United States? 
 
Understand the 
multitude of 
changes that came 
under the leadership 
of our three 
progressive 
presidents: 

• Ch. 22 
Test 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Homework: 

Essential Questions: 
What are positive 
consequences to 
working hard?  {Cause 
& Effect} 
 
What event 
immediately 
preceded the 
beginning of the 
Great War? 
 
Understand the 
successes of the 
Wilson administration 
at home and how the 
war started and 
eventually grew to 
include so many 
nations: 

• Word Wall 
Quiz A - T 

• Compare 
and contrast 
what was 
going on at 
home early 
on in the 
Wilson 
presidency 
to events 
that were 
happening in 
Europe 

• Begin Ch. 23 
Vocabulary 

 
 
Homework: 

Essential Questions: 
Why might a country 
decide to go to war? 
 
Why did the war 
spread to include so 
many nations? 
 
Understand the 
successes of the 
Wilson administration 
at home and how the 
war started and 
eventually grew to 
include so many 
nations: 

• Continue 
analysis of 
23.1 material 

• 23.1 Section 
Review ?s 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Homework: 

Word Wall Quiz 
(A – T) 

Thursday, 1/11 
 

  
 
 
 
   

  
23.1 

Activity Worksheet 
& 

Section Review ?s 
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Assignments Due: Assignments Due: Assignments Due: Assignments Due: Assignments Due: 

  
 

        

 
 
Today's Lesson: Today’s Lesson: Today's Lesson: 

 
 
 
 
 
Today's Lesson: Today's Lesson: 

  

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

 
 
 
Essential Questions: 
What is a turning 
point? 
 
Was Howe’s 3-
pronged attack a 
success or failure?  
Explain… 
 
Understand why 
Saratoga was such a 
turning point in the 
Revolutionary War: 

• Word Wall, 
etc. 

• Begin 
discussion 
of  6.5 info 

• 6.5 Activity 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Homework: 

Essential Questions: 
What was the result 
of the American 
victory at Saratoga? 
 
If you were 
Washington, how do 
you keep the soldiers 
“together” at Valley 
Forge? 
 
Understand why 
Saratoga was such a 
turning point in the 
Revolutionary War 
and how Washington 
overcame obstacles 
at Valley Forge: 

• Continue 
analysis of 
6.5 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Homework: 

Essential Questions: 
How would you feel 
if you were fighting 
for 8 years? 
 
How did the French 
help us in defeating 
the British? 
 
Understand the 
events that led to 
the end of the 
Revolutionary War: 

• Discuss 6.6 
info 

• John Paul 
Jones, 
Benedict 
Arnold 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Homework: 

Essential Questions: 
What were two 
strengths of the 
colonists? 
 
What were two 
strengths of the 
British? 
 
Understand the 
strengths and 
weaknesses of the 
British and colonists 
and why the battle 
for New York had 
such great 
significance: 

• Word Wall 
Quiz A - T 

• Analysis of 
“Blood, 
Smoke, and 
Freedom” 

• Summarizing 
and Quiz 
worksheets 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Homework: 

Essential Questions: 
Why was the control 
of NY Harbor so 
important? 
 
What were Nathan 
Hale’s last words? 
 
Understand the 
strengths and 
weaknesses of the 
British and colonists 
and why the battle for 
New York had such 
great significance: 

• Complete 
analysis of 
“Blood, 
Smoke, and 
Freedom” 
and the 
tribulations 
of young 
volunteer 
Joseph Plumb 
Martin 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Homework: 

 
 

Word Wall Quiz 
(A – T) 

Thursday, 1/11 
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Assignments Due: Assignments Due: Assignments Due: Assignments Due: Assignments Due: 

          

 
 
 
Today's Lesson: Today's Lesson: Today's Lesson: 

 
 
 
 
Today's Lesson: Today's Lesson: 

 

  
 
   

 
 
Essential Questions: 
How did Pontiac’s 
War lead to the 
passage of the 
Proclamation? 
 
(Predict) How will 
the Proclamation 
lead to the 
American 
Revolution? 
 
Understand how 
Britain attempted to 
ease tensions with 
the Proclamation of 
1763: 

• Word Wall, 
etc. 

• Conclude 
conflict, if 
necessary, 
and begin 
focusing on 
causes of 
the 
Revolution. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Homework: 

Essential Questions: 
What does 
mercantilism mean? 
 
How did British 
economic policies 
help to cause the 
American 
Revolution? 
 
Understand why 
colonists opposed 
new British taxes 
such as the Stamp 
Act: 

• Review 
tensions to 
this point 

• Conclude 
mercantilism
, if necessary 
(Sugar Act – 
Stamp Act) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Homework: 

Essential Questions: 
How was the Stamp 
Act an important 
cause of the 
American 
Revolution? 
 
Why was the lack of 
representation in 
Parliament a cause 
of the Revolution? 
 
Understand why 
colonists opposed 
new British taxes: 
Discuss Stamp Act 
to/thru Townshend 
Acts 

• Begin 
discussions 
of the 
Townshend 
Acts 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Homework: 

Essential Questions: 
Why was lack of 
representation in 
Parliament a cause of 
the Revolution? 
 
Why did colonists 
want minimal 
interference from 
British government? 
 
Understand why 
colonists opposed 
new British taxes: 
Discuss Stamp Act 
to/thru Townshend 
Acts: 

• Word Wall 
Quiz A - T 

• Discuss IRN 
#11 

• Analyze 
modern 
attempts at 
boycotts and 
their 
effectiveness 

• Begin 
analysis of 
Revolutionar
y era colonial  
leaders 

 
 
 
 
Homework: 

Essential Questions: 
What was one cause 
and one effect of the 
Boston Massacre? 
 
How might Paul 
Revere’s engraving 
influence public 
opinion in regard to 
the Massacre? 
 
Understand the 
significance of the 
Boston Massacre: 

• Summarize 
information 
in regard to 
the Massacre 
and its 
influence on 
public 
opinion in 
the colonies 

• IRN #13 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Homework: 

pearsonrealize.com 
 

Text 3.2.3: 
Mercantilism and 

Taxation 
 

IRN #8 
 

 

 pearsonrealize.com 
 

Text 3.2.4: 
The Stamp Act 

 
IRN # 9 & 10 

 
 

 pearsonrealize.com 
 

Text 3.2.5: 
Townshend Acts 

 
IRN #11 

 
 

  
pearsonrealize.com 

 
Text 3.2.6: 
Significant 

Individuals Provide 
Colonial Leadership 

 
IRN #12 

 

 pearsonrealize.com 
 

Text 3.2.7: 
The Boston  
Massacre 
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Assignments Due: Assignments Due: Assignments Due: Assignments Due: Assignments Due: 

  
 

        

 
 
Today's Lesson: Today’s Lesson: Today's Lesson: Today's Lesson: Today's Lesson: 

  

     

 
 
 
Essential Questions: 
What items are of 
importance to 
everyday people in 
“your” era? 
 
How did your 
(in)famous character 
influence the 1920s? 
 
Understand the fads 
and fashions of the 
1920s and how the 
media created some 
of our earliest icons: 

• Word Wall, 
etc. 

• Project 
Work and 
Preparation 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Homework: 

 
Essential Questions: 
What items are of 
importance to 
everyday people in 
“your” era? 
 
How did your 
(in)famous character 
influence the 1920s? 
 
Understand the fads 
and fashions of the 
1920s and how the 
media created some 
of our earliest icons: 

• Word Wall 
Quiz A - T 

• Project Work 
and 
Completion 

• Presentation
s begin 
tomorrow 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Homework: 

Essential Questions: 
How did many of F. 
Scott Fitzgerald’s 
stories about wealth 
and happiness 
connect to American 
life in the 1920s? 
 
How did the dance 
fads and clothing 
fashions of flappers 
symbolize a “new 
sense of freedom” in 
the 1920s? 
 
Understand the fads 
and fashions of the 
1920s and how it 
contributed to a 
more relaxed set of 
moral values in 
much of the United 
States during the 
1920s: 

• Begin the 
1920s @ a 
Glance 
Presentatio
n 

 
 
 
 
Homework: 

Essential Questions: 
What were some 
ways that the 
hardships of the 
Depression divided 
and United the 
country? 
 
What were the 
differing themes 
expressed in varying 
media, such as film to 
photography? 
 
Understand the 
various 
environmental and 
man-made problems 
that combined to get 
us into the 
Depression and the 
actions taken to get 
us out: 

• Conclude 
1920s @ a 
Glance 
Presentation 

 
 
 
 
 
Homework: 

Essential Questions: 
What is market 
equilibrium? 
 
How are bank failures 
connected with 
people losing their 
savings? 
 
Understand the 
causes of the stock 
market crash of 1929 
and the Great 
Depression: 

• Discuss 
Development
s that led to 
GD & Causes 
of the Crash 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Homework: 

 Word Wall Quiz 
(A – T) 

Tomorrow, 1/9 
 
 

     

  
 

pearsonrealize.com 
 

Text 13.5.1 
Causes of the Crash 

 
13.5 IRN Voc & #1 

 
 

 

 pearsonrealize.com 
 

Text 13.5.2 
The Great Depression 

Sets In 
 

IRN #2 
 
 

 

     

     

     



 

     

     

     

 

     

     

     

 

     

     

     

 


